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On 10/18/23 at approximately 7:09 a.m. the Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office was 
dispatched to the area of 455th Avenue and 261st Street, for a report of an explosion at a 
residence, which then caught fire. There were three occupants present at the time of the 
explosion.  
 
An adult male and an adult female were located and transported to the hospital for 
treatment of injuries incurred from the explosion. An additional adult male was located, 
and found to be deceased due to injuries sustained from the explosion.  
 
The cause of the explosion and subsequent fire are under investigation at this time.    
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